
Ordinance 2024-01(b)(AR) 

Manager’s Report 

 

An Ordinance Appropriating $400,000 to the Manager for the Statter Harbor Roof 

Repairs Capital Improvement Project; Funding Provided by Harbor Funds. 

 

This ordinance would appropriate $400,000 to the Statter Harbor Roof Repairs CIP. The Statter 

Harbor office building’s roof is 20 years old and water leaks into the office space. This funding 

would provide for roof replacement and repairs, fall protection devices, and snowguards.  

 

The Docks and Harbors Board of Directors reviewed and recommended approval of this 

ordinance at the April 24, 2025 regular Board meeting.   

 

The City Manager recommends this ordinance be introduced and set for public hearing at 

the next Assembly meeting. 

    


